
One of the most rewarding highlights of my teaching career has been the seven years I have spent at
Cedarwood School.
During this time, I have benefited from continuous training that has enhanced my teaching methods,
helped me stay updated with new ideas, and enabled me to apply the most effective strategies in a
remedial setting. Being part of a multidisciplinary team, which includes Academic Support Therapists,
as well as Speech and Occupational Therapists, has been invaluable in ensuring that each child receives
the tailored support they need. At Cedarwood, every child’s unique needs are carefully considered and
addressed.
While many of the children face challenges, it has been inspiring to witness their resilience, growth, and
renewed confidence. The dynamic nature of each day has taught me the importance of adaptability and
flexibility as a teacher at Cedarwood.
I have always been proud to tell others that I am part of the Cedarwood School community. Leaving this
incredible environment is bittersweet, as I will deeply miss being part of this remarkable team—and
most of all, I will miss the children.
I am confident that Cedarwood School will continue to thrive and 
achieve even greater success in the years to come!
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